
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Timothy R. Collins 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on Satur-

days after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call the 
parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 

speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second 

and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  

couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  

considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 

concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone con-

fined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

St. Vincent de Paul 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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 Sunday August 21 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Linda Leigh NathanðTom and Ann King 

 10:30 a.m. Eleanor MageeðSML Clergy, Staff, and  

  Parishioners 

 12:00 p.m. Carolyn QuaglieroðSML PREP Staff 

 6:00 p.m. George Henry Watson IIIðBrenda and Bob 

  Hardegen 

    Monday      August 22 

  No Daily Masses 

 Tuesday August 23 

 7:15 a.m. Jody HarveyðSML Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

  Mark PolilloðSML Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Katherine C. SteponickðHer Husband,    

  John 

  Joseph PyðThe Rosary Prayer Group 

Wednesday August 24 

 7:15 a.m. Herb LorenzðHis Family 

 9:00 a.m. David H. JennisonðHis Family 

  Rose DooleyðPaul and Kathy Hellberg 

 Thursday August 25 
 7:15 a.m. Norbert KlimaszewskiðStaff at Jesus Bread 
  of Life Catholic Cemetery 
 9:00 a.m. Joanne MarinelliðGail and George Marias 
  Lillian GavlickðTrudy, Fran, and Ann Marie 
 

    Friday  August 26 

 7:15 a.m. Jerry CloudðThe Campanaro Family 

 9:00 a.m. Louis ReenðAva Meakim 

  Zena KobielaðSML Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

  Saturday  August 27 

 9:00 a.m. Hank, Michael and Jenn HessðThe Hess 

  Family 

 5:30 p.m. Deacon Emil RalbuskyðMr. and Mrs. Louis 

  DiVentura 

    Sunday  August 28 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Lucille RovaniðHer Husband Frank 

 10:30 a.m. Lawrence DunneðHis Wife Kathleen 

 12:00 p.m. Joseph FurgioneðJohn Furgione and Ann 

  Burrell 

 6:00 p.m. Catherine GrubbðSML PREP Staff 

Long-term prayer requests 
(those over a year old) will not 
be published individually, but will 
be prayed for at each Mass, as 

will the following: Monica Kinsella, Cole Tronzo, Marilyn 
Smith, Cathy Gargiulo, Lisa Dyonda,  Baby Dyonda, 
Brooke Conklin, Charles Baldoni, Joseph Aromando Sr., 
Cathryn Byrne, Jean Harley, Thomas Hanley, Jean  
Newland, Joseph Ranaldo, Terry McKenna, Robert Rogers, 
Patricia Thomas, Louis Tedeski, Colin Yearly, Joanne  
Kojeski, Cathryn Roberts, Jennifer Kenderdine, Frank  
Parker, Morgan Kelly, Florence DeRenzis, Jeffrey Edwards, 
Anne Flinn, Norman Rebel, Pam Poling, Bruce Bunning, 
Joseph Rowan, Kristin Hurley, Camille Smith, Manuel  
Pernas, Ron Lyczak, Kimberly Shifflett, Ron Sabo, 
Maureen Layman, Alyson Long, Margaret Lane, Elizabeth  
Murphy, John Orio, Dick Uth, Alex Roggio, Michael  
Josephs, James Zuratt, Reily Gardner, Andrew Lee, Leslie 
Brown, Alexander Jennings, Colleen Patton DeSantis,  
Carol Santos, Jacques Crochet, Marguerite Fenimore, AJ 
Russo, Barbara Zanna, Jane Branin, Sally DiBella, Susan 
Janice, Nicholas Meola, Donna Burtis, Carrollanne Piazza, 
Anita Platania, Helen Rotyliano, Michael Codianni, Elaine 
Boshko, Jamie Westphal, Sawyer Michael Howarth, Joseph 
Mooney, Neil Johnson, Jenet Ruland, Michelle MacDonald 
Bendell, Bernadette DiAndrea, Alice DôOrisio, Gladys Gail 
Donnelly, Cheryl Klimaszewski Sorino, Alissa Rose Rorie, 
Harold G. Schultz, Colleen Sorbello, Bill Skanes and Susan 
Sabo Bisio 

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  
Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; 
Private John Anderson, C1C Kyle 
Brandt, USA; Captain Matthew Sturgis, 
USA, Spc. Nicholas Graham; 1

st
 Lt. 

Erin Corcoran, USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine 

Collins, USA; Lt. Matthew Knepper, 
USN, LTJG Jeremy Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, 
USA; GM3 David Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve 
Gilland, US Army 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

Please pray for the souls of  

Chaz Clancy, Douglas Paul Joyce, and 
 Alexander Curcio  

and keep their families in your prayers. 

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday, August 14, 2016 

Donations In Cash $4,689.20  

Donations In Envelopes $22,367.50 

Average Envelope Gift $34.52 

Total Number of Envelopes 730 

St. Vincent de Paul  (Poor Boxes) $52.00 

 
Altar flowers for todayôs Masses, August 21st, and  
throughout the week, were graciously donated 

In memory of Alex Curcio 
by The Herrmann and Karanzalis Families 
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Register now for 20 weeks, every Wednesday, of 
bowling, men and women, starting 
September 14th at Medford Lanes 
(665 Stokes Road, Medford), 7:00 
p.m. $15 per person, per week fee 

includes three games and shoe rental. Bring your 
own beverage. Contact Bill Mazzio,  (609) 458-
0704 or williammazzio@yahoo.com. 

Weôre organizing a group outing for men, women, and 
children to the Phillies-Marlins game on Sunday, 
September 18th. The fun begins with a pregame party 
at 12:05 p.m. at Citizens Bank Parkôs Rooftop with 
hamburgers, hotdogs, pretzels, cookies and drinks. 
First pitch is at 1:35 p.m. Seating is near the Rooftop. 
While you are enjoying the game, look for a message 
welcoming Knights of Columbus Council 6520 on the 
scoreboard. 

This event is limited to 50 people and is $65 per 
person. Make checks payable to ñKnights of 
Columbusò and mail to David Karbasian, 95 
Nantucket Trail, Medford Lakes, NJ 08055. Call (856) 
667-4666 or email DKarbasian@Karbasianlaw.com if 
you have any questions. 

At all Masses last weekend, Father Dan explained 
that missing Mass is a mortal sin. More than a few 
told him in the handshake line after the Masses that 
this was something they did not know. Monday 
morning, while praying in his office, he came upon 
two reflections that would help to explain the Church 
teaching on attending Mass: 

Lifeïspiritual, mental, physical, abundant Lifeï
Joyous Life, Powerful Life. Yes! These I came to 
give you. Think you not My Heart was sad that so 
few would accept that gracious gift! Think! Earthôs 
richest, choicest gift held outïfree to all, and no man 
to care to stretch out a hand to take it. Is that 
possible? My Gift, the richest Heaven has to offer, 
that precious Gift of Life, abundant Lifeïman turns 
away fromïrejectsïwill have none of. Let it not be 
true of you. Hasten to takeðto use.   God Calling by 
AJ Russell, August 14. 

I have come to witness a different kind of death and 
grief-ïa spiritual one. Today we find in our culture 
many people who are spiritually poor and 
unfortunately at times perhaps even spiritually dead. 
The effects of sin and ignorance on faith and 
morality can be very dangerous to the lives of 
individuals, leading to confusion and poor choices, 
which harm the soul. Unfortunately, we all know 
families and individuals who have been impacted by 
such darkness and loss. Here, too, I find my way to 
Calvary (the Mass, my addition).       ñHopeful 
Mercyò rpt. in Beautiful Mercy by Mother Olga 

Knights of Columbus Council 6520 congratulates 
Marie and Bill Cox for being named Family of the 
Month for ñmaking a significant contribution to the 
Councilò and to Dave Angelotti for being named 
Knight of the Month for ñexceptional contributions to 
the Council and one who exemplifies his faith 
through his action.ò  

Marie and Bill were honored for their leadership of 
the parish ministry Interfaith Hospitality Network.  

Dave joined the Knights recently and has 
volunteered for various projects with enthusiasm and 
energy. Dave also is responsible for arranging food 
and beverages for our monthly business meetings ï 
a very important role! 

Father Dan blesses Roscoe, a beautiful horse 
belonging to Caitlin Macauley, daughter of 
parishioners Arthur and Carolyn Macauley. Roscoe 
stood patiently as Father Dan asked God to bless 
him and his rider. 

If you would like to donate $130 to adorn the altar with 
flowers to honor a loved one or make a prayer request, 
call the parish at (609) 654-8208.  
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There are two sheets at the Jackson 
Road entrance entitled, ñWe 
Remember September 11, 2001.ò On 
the first sheet, kindly list the names of 
your relatives and friends whose lives 
were lost in the tragic events of that 
fateful day. On the second sheet, 

kindly list the names of those relatives and friends who 
became heroesðgreat and smallðdefending our great nation 
and helping in the many relief efforts. All names will be read 
during the Payer of the Faithful at the Masses celebrated on 
Saturday, September 10th and Sunday, September 11th. 

For his Caritas project at St. Augustine Prep, 
where he will be entering his senior year, 
Thomas DiMona, son of parishioners Pat and 
Rob DiMona, is collecting back-to-school 
clothing for children who may not be able to 
get new shoes or jeans or dresses for the new 
school year. The clothing will be donated to 
Good Will. There will be a bin at the Jackson 
Road and parking lot entrances, so please be 
generous with clothing that perhaps your 
children no longer need or have outgrown. 
The collection will be ongoing until Sunday, 
September 11th.    

Would you want to be defined by the 
worst thing you have ever done? God 
doesnôt want that for you either. The only 
sin that canôt be forgiven is the one you 
never ask forgiveness for. Redemption is 
for everyone. 

 

Virtua Memorial Hospital in Mount Holly has 
openings for trained lay visitors every weekday 
between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Following a 
training/orientation process, an aide can 
donate two to four hours a week to visit 
patients, offering friendship and spiritual 
comfort. Eucharistic Ministers are also needed 
seven days a week. Pastoral Administrator 
Marge McGinley, who is also a chaplain at the 
Hospital, will be a presenter at an 18-hour 
training course on Thursday and Friday, 
October 20 and 21, from 8:00 a.m. to 5;00 
p.m. with continental breakfast at 7:30 a.m. 
and lunch. For information, call Chaplain Rich 
Simon at (609) 267-0700, Ext. 43281 or email 
rsimon@virtua.org.     

There will be no 7:15 a.m. Mass on Monday, August 
22nd, as Father Dan will be concelebrating the Funeral 
Mass for Bill Scherfôs Mother in Drexel Hill. Bill is a 
member of the maintenance staff here at St. Mary of 
the Lakes. We offer our prayers and condolences.  

On August 8th, Bishop OôConnell appointed Father Dan 
as Assistant Vocation Director for the Diocese of 
Trenton. However, long before Father knew about this 
appointment, he intended to begin a Pray for Vocations 
Program here at St. Mary of the Lakes. To that end, he 
asked parishioner and iconographer Nadine Haines to 
paint an icon that could be replicated so five families a 
week could pray as a family for vocations to the 
priesthood and religious life. At Mass on the Feast of 
the Assumption, Father Dan blessed the ñMother of the 
Eternal High Priestò icon pictured above. After the icon 
is replicated, there will be the opportunity for all families 
to sign up to pray for vocations every day for a week 


